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Lmail: slankheit@oraneeville.ca

March 15,2012

MAR l I 201?
Mr. Thomas Symons, Chair
Ontario Heritage Trust
10 Adelaide Street East
Toronto, Ontario
MsC 1J3

Dear Sir:

Re: Notice of Intention to Designate- 400 County Road 23

Please be advised that at a meeting held on March 5,2012, Council passed a
motion indicating its intention to designate the above-noted property.

Attached is a copy of the Notice of Intention to Designate, which is provided to you
in accordance with Section 29(3) of the Ontario Heritage Acf, R.S.O. 1990, Chapter
o.18.

lf you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Encl.

Yours truly,



THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF ORANGEVILLE

IN THE MATTER OF THE ONTARIO HERITAGE ACT, 1990 R.S.O. CHAPTER O.18

400 County Road 23

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO DESIGNATE

TAKE NOTICE that the Council of the Town of Orangeville intends to designate, under Part
lV of the Ontario Heritage Acf the building and lands described as West Part of Lot 2,
Concession C, designated as Part2 on Reference Plan 7R-916, municipally known as 400
County Road 23,in the Town of Orangeville, in the County of Dufferin, in the Province of
Ontario.

REASONS FOR PROPOSED DESIGNATION

The house was built by George Robinson in 1871and was retained bythe Robinson family
as their residence until2012. ltfeatures a vernacular interpretation of the Ontario Cottage
style. This style became popular in the 1820's and was used into the 1880's and promoted
by The Canada Farmer magazine as a "cheap country dwelling house" because of its
efficient floor plan, and being easy to build by settlers with limited resources.

The building is entirely clad in local red brick. The one and a half storey structure features
a symmetricalfagade and a centre gable over the central door. The early Georgian style
popular in the area in the 1850's and 1860's is reflected in elements of this building such
as the rectangular window openings topped with brick soldiering, the deep roof cornice
board, the wide door casing and the relatively flat gabled roof.

For additional information or to view the file please contact Lorena Hurtubise, Committee
Administrator at (519) 941-0440 extension 2256, Municipal Office, 87 Broadway,
Orangeville, Ontario, LgW 1 K1 or e-mail lhurtubise@oranqeville.ca.

Notice of Objection to the designation may be served on the Clerk within 30 days of the
date of this publication. The last day for serving an objection to the Notice of Intention to
Designate is April 16,2012.

Cheryl Johns, Clerk
87 Broadway,

Orangeville, ON, LgW 1K1

Dated at Orangeville this 1sth day of March, 2012.




